
MCGILL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

Office of the Dean Deer. 20th.1924.Montreal.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.LLG. , K.C.3., II.D. ,
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Referring again to the proposed Committee 

to correlate the wonc of the Mathematical and other Departments,

Di. Murray has suggested to me that it would he desirable to 

have the electrical Engineering Department represented, inasmuch 

as the work of that Department has particular points of contact 

with Mathematics,Physics and Chemistry.

-liis seems to me a good idea, and I would,therefore, 

suggest that Dr. zierdt or Professor Christie he added to the 

Committee,in addition to Professor Brown whom I suggested in 

previous note.
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Yours faithfully,

Dean.
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